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December 2019 

Our January meeting is: The annual New Years Day 
Flyin 10:00-1:00 at Nappanee C03 Municipal Airport… 
current forecast is 43 degrees on New Years Day please 

be there to help out as there was no signup sheet  

Love seeing a project that has taken shape and you can 
see an end, Arden is well on the way. 

Dues for 2020 –  
See Jerry Hochstetler to pay for your membership for 2020 

Aviation humor: 
In the Alaska bush I’d rather 
have a two hour bladder 
and three hours of gas than 
vice versa. 
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News 

 
We met for Christmas Dinner at Ponderosa and had food and fellowship. 

Wednesday Jan. 1st Chapter 938 New Years Day flyin  10:00 am – 1:00 pm 

 
Arden Adamson – Pietenpol (front page) 
Byron Smith – Mini Max  
Paul Beachy – Falconaire/Jodel  
Norm Bontrager – Rans S6  
Olen Borkholder – Hanger,  Flightstars  

 
Gary Ernhart   Jan. 15th  
 
 

Do you have a gifts? of course you do and we all have unique talents and gifts. We are actively seeking people for 
employment who want to use those gifts and talent.  
We have the following positions ready to fill,  
The Pay is absolutely outstanding with great benefits!! 
Positions available: 
1. Secretary 
2. Newsletter Editor (creating issues like this) 
3. Web Editor/Social Media  
We might be tapping you on the shoulder if you don’t actively seek to fill these positions which is not necessary if you just 
step right forward. 




